
 
PORT OF FLEETWOOD 

 

Owners, Agents, Charterers, Fishermen and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that the contents of 
this notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 

 

NOTICE to MARINERS 2 of 2025 

 

Dredging of Fairway Channel within Wyre Dock Marina 

 

 
Mariners are hereby advised that : 
 
Dredging of the Fairway channel in Wyre Dock Marina is due to commence on Monday 13th 
January 2025. 
 
Dredging will be undertaken by the backhoe dredger Wyre Bay which will excavate the material 
before transferring the material to the hopper barge Wyre River. The Wyre River will then 
transport the dredged material to the designated disposal area. 
 
Mariners are requested to exercise extreme caution when navigating between the Wyre dock 
marina pontoons and the lock gates. 
 
The dredge operations are estimated to continue until 18th January but may extend beyond this 
date  
                  
 
 
 
 
 
Richard Webb 
Divisional Harbour Master 
10th Jan 2025 


